

NOTICE
The recruitment process for the following permanent positions advertised for HLL Kanagala Factory, Belgaum, through  ‘The Telegraph, Hindustan Times and The Hindu’ on 05.08.2025 and 06.08.2025 and the Company’s website, stands cancelled due to administrative reasons:
1. DEPUTY GENERAL MANAGER (QA & QC)
2. DEPUTY GENERAL MANAGER (ENGINEERING)
3. MANAGER / DEPUTY MANAGER (SALES)
4. DEPUTY MANAGER (STORES)
5. DEPUTY MANAGER (ENGINEERING- MECHANICAL)
6. DEPUTY MANAGER (FINANCE & ACCOUNTS)
In view of the above the applications will not be accepted for the above positions. Any further updates or revised notifications regarding these positions will be published on appropriate platforms in due course.


